

July 30, 2021

CITY CLERK

City Of New Bedford City Council Office Joseph Lopes, President City Council Members 133 William St New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: SW Howard Avenue - Plot: 116 - Lot: 29

Dear City Council Members:

I am writing to petition the City Council office and its members to initiate the process of re-zoning SW Howard Avenue – Plot 116 – Lot 29 from an MUB to an Industrial A (IA) zone.

For further information and future notifications, please contact me by mail at 89 Howard Ave, New Bedford, MA 02745, by phone at 774-328-9950 ext. 102, or email at billing@vazconstructioninc.com.

Sincerely

Paul Vaz Anibal G Vaz Aurora B Vaz

93 Perry St.

New Bedford, MA 02745

IN CITY COUNCIL, August 19, 2021

Referred to the Committee on Ordinances and the Planning Board.

Dennis W. Farias, City Clerk

a truncopy, attest:

City Clerk